
 

 

HILA Board Meeting 

Minutes May 01, 2018 

 

Present: Erin Lee, Ty McDonald, Lynnett Tohara, Garrett Webb, Murli Fedorowski, 

Christian Renz 

1st Order of Business: Classes and Tests: NALP has informed Garrett that field tests 

will be replaced with a written test as of April 2019.  The NALP field test is no longer 

permitted after this year.  Several states are considering withdrawing from NALP and 

creating custom field tests and certification programs specific for their region.  The 

Board discussed how to move forward and the key points that should be covered in the 

new certification program.  The following changes for 2018 test taking have been made:  

 09/07/18: written test 

 09/08/18: field test 

 TPI: date to be announced 

2nd Order of Business: Palamanui Site Preperation:  Adam Broderson rough graded 

area with back hoe.  Next step will be to add gravel or mulch to the area from Soil Plus.  

Due to changes made by NALP the following has been decided:   

• 05/12/18: Palamanui site prep: cancelled   

Meeting adjourned.  Next meeting Wednesday June 13, 2018 at Hualalai construction 

office at 3:30 pm.     


